
The Respondents waited until the close of business on June 6, 2016 

and NOTHING came from the FIPPA Office or from the Office of the 

BCSC.     It clearly says the Act allows 30 days but for whatever reason 

the BCSC has chosen not to comply with this section of the Act…. 

We can honestly say we are not surprised…just once again, this 

proves the Staff at the BCSC can (and will) disrespect the procedures 

put into place to protect the public.     

How can they continue these actions??    


